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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
Presentation Day Assembly 
We look forward to seeing all at the presentation day assembly on Tuesday 18

th
.  

We will be presenting awards to high achieving students and farewell our 2012 Year 6 class. 
 
The assembly runs from 10:30am to 11:30am. An invitation is extended to all our guests to join us for 
morning tea after the assembly. 
 
Gala Evening and Fete 
Tuesday 18th is also the Annual Fete and Gala Night. 
 
The Fete starts at 5:00pm with BBQ, stalls and entertainment. This event raises funds for the school which 
go directly to providing more resources for our students in the classrooms. Entry is $5 per family and this 
includes sausage sandwiches and drinks for the whole family. 
 
Starting at 6:30pm is the Gala performance. Guests will be entertained with a special performance involving 
every student from Kindergarten to Year 6. 
 
Christmas Hamper  
Thank you to all who have contributed to the annual Christmas Hamper being raffled by the P &C at the end 
of year Gala Evening. We have 8 hampers for the raffle!!!! 
 
Please return all raffles tickets to the office Tuesday morning. 
 
Year 6 Celebration and Disco 
The Year 6 class of 2012 had a brilliant afternoon at Armidale Sport and Recreation Centre last Tuesday with 
lunch, games of Ten Pin Bowling and Laser Tag ensuring everyone had a great time. 
 
The farewell Year 6 Disco on Thursday evening was also a great success.   
 
Breakfasts Club  
The final breakfast for 2012 on Thursday was a wonderful celebration and showcased the great work the 
volunteers from St Marks Church do for our students each week. Many parents and friends joined us for the 
special morning to enjoy a magnificent breakfast. 
 
2013 School Year 
As this school year comes quickly to and end the planning for 2013 is being finalised with classes 
classrooms being organised for 2012. Some new additions will be in place for 2013 with a dynamic Library 
space being completed over the holidays and a refurbishment of the Kindergarten room. 

 

The starting date for all students, Kindergarten to Year 6, in 

2013 is Wednesday 30 January 
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Merry Christmas and Best Wishes for the 
Holidays  
My best wishes go to all of the families and friends 
of Newling.  In your own way, you have all played 
a part in the education of the children at our 
school and we thank you for your support 
throughout the year.  
 
May you celebrate Christmas with family and 
friends and enjoy a safe and restful break over the 
school holiday period. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all again next year! 
 

Star Awards 
“You’re a Star” awards for Week 10 of Term 4 
were presented to successful students who have 
been achieving the You Can Do It keys to success 
and demonstrating persistence and giving effort.  
 
Congratulations to Perry Palmer and Eric Wei. 
 

Murray Cox 
Principal 

   

 

 

FETE AND GALA EVENING  

TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 
Fete starts at 5:00pm  

Gala performance of the musical “The Frog 
Prince” at 6:30pm 

Raffle draw 

 
                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Presentation and farewell to our Year 6 
on Tuesday 18th December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN – Gala night 

requirements 
 

Kindergarten are asked to wear green 
shirts and green pants to our concert on 

Tuesday night. We will be dressing up as 
flowers and the head piece will be put on just 
before the students go on stage. Thank you. 

 
Liz Peasley 

 
 

 

 

 


